Brown, Patti

From:

s n <skyhunt@msn.com>

Sent:

Thursday, June 14, 2018 10:51 PM

To:

Brown, Patti

Cc: Subject: Dennis Smalley; Joyce Smalley June Park Board Meeting Request

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

The La Crosse Boat Harbor Neighborhood Association would like to speak at the June, 2018, Park Board Meeting.

We want to give the Park Board an update on the Marina since it has been operational for over a month.

We also want to discuss our continued safety concerns regarding emergency situations with boats that may arise.

Since the City of La Crosse has evicted Rick Clemment from his workshop area there is a need to have a plan in place in case of an emergency. We want to discuss Rick being able to keep his tractor and trailer in the winter/summer outdoor storage area until his situation and ownership of the building is resolved.

This will enable a quick response to any type of situation. Allowing this remedy does not involve the legal issues surrounding the ownership of pole barn work area. It only involves the safety of all boaters and customers of the La Crosse Municipal Boat Harbor.

Thank you,

Sally Newman 608-792-9208 Skyhunt@msn.com

La Crosse Boat Harbor Neighborhood

Get Outlook for Android

Get Outlook for Android